
 

We are HIRING!  

BAYLOR COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
Want to work in a rural, ag  

Law Enforcement community? 
Baylor County Sheriff’s Office is looking for enthusiastic, motivated 

applicants with people skills, who want to be telecommunicators.  

Answering 911 calls, dispatching appropriate emergency response, general 
filing and office work. Must become TCOLE certified within one year.  

On the job training is provided.  

Our office recently upgraded to a Computer Aided dispatch center  

for ease of dispatch.  

Computer skills are a bonus.  

 

 
Submit a TCOLE PHS for review.  
**For more information, please contact Sheriff Darcy White at 940-503-0150 or 
darcy.white@co.baylor.tx.us** 


